
 
 

 

AMW/tp 
 
29 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Preparing for Exams – Thursday 5 October 2022 
MAIN HALL @ 6pm 
 
Each year we hold a series of Parent Information Evenings.  The Preparing for Exams evening is 
aimed at parents of Year 10 and 11 students and it will focus on revision strategies and skills as 
well as how to recognise and manage exam stress. 
 
There will be information on the revision support and resources your child has access to (including 
how to manage exam stress) as well as opportunities to gain a deeper understanding of revision 
techniques and exam structures in subjects like English, Maths and Science. 
 
The evening will begin at 6.00pm in the School Hall.  
 
If you would like to attend the session then please register your interest using the link below to 
visit the Eventbrite page: HERE 
 
We look forward to welcoming as many parents as possible to what we hope will be a helpful and 
informative evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Warner     
Assistant Headteacher     
 
 

https://preparingforexams2023.eventbrite.co.uk/

